
South Island Pistol Championships 
Sep 30 – Oct 1, 2023 

A contingent of seven shooters and one observer from the MPC attended the SI Pistol Championships 
hosted by the Christchurch Pistol Club over the weekend of Sep 30 to Oct 1.  This included Peter O, 
Carl D, Mike C, Steve P, Ezra & Corban with Rob B as an observer.   

The boys garnered a bunch of medals and Steve got away with a pot of honey! 

The team resplendent with their medals! 

12 stages were shot over two days, eight on Saturday and four on Sunday.  Each stage was a different 
test of shooters’ skills. Saturday was a nightmare, with very strong cold winds.  Sunday turned out to 
be a nice day.  A heavy frost and cold in the morning but lovely by the time shooting stopped! 

 A chat Sunday morning before shooting.     Revolver top three medal winners 



RO Briefing on the first course of fire for the morning and Mike C. engaging targets from the horse. 

    
Not to be outdone, Pete settling on the horse for the first course of fire for the day.  He was very 

attracted to all the pretty colours! 

 
              Steve P engaging targets                                  Brian  (Cable Bay) on the same range 

     



Pete on the third course of fire for the morning.  Shooting around to the left, around the centre and 
around the right.  Not easy! 

 

 

 



Quite a crowd after lunch Sunday waiting for the results and medals 

 
Congrats to our medal winners! 

 

 




